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NO: 17/2016 
 

 
DATED: 30 NOVEMBER 2016 

 
 
TO ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 
 
 
CLOSURE OF ALL MIBCO OFFICES: 28 DECEMBER TO FRIDAY 30 
DECEMBER 2016 
 
The Council would like to inform all motor industry participants that all MIBCO 
offices including Regional and satellite offices as well as the Shared Services 
Centre in Randburg will be closed from Wednesday 28, December 2016 to 
Friday, 30 December 2016 during the festive season. 
 
The offices will be opened again with normal activities on 3 January 2017. 
 
 
The MIBCO Team  

275 Kent Avenue 

Ferndale 

Randburg 

2194 

Tel: 0861664226 

Fax: 011 369 7600 
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Email : 

example@mibco.o

rg.za 


